
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/21/2016 4:24:24 PM

Subject: FW: Abbeville
Attachments: Order of 11.5.15 (00788688xD2C78).pdf

We need to discuss whether the Governor’s office wants to submit something separately or concur in the House and 
Senate report.  Can we discuss tomorrow?
 
From: Emory Smith [mailto:ESmith@scag.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 3:05 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Abbeville
 
The Court’s attached Order of 11.5.15 required, within one week of the end of the legislative session,  a report of the 
Defendants on efforts to implement a “constitutionally compliant education system, including all proposed, pending 
or enacted legislation.”  In response to a request from Bobby Stepp, the Court has said that the report may be 
submitted by June 29, 2016.  Although legislation is the key component, the State and the Governor are also parties, 
as you know. 
 
Bobby advises that the substantive information that the House and Senate will present will come from the House and 
the Senate to be attached to a “proforma ‘report’” that simply refers to their attachments.  He will share it with me 
when he receives it.
 
Would the Governor Office like to do some type of concurrence in the House and Senate report, or does your Office 
prefer to do a separate report?
 
I will be at the beach the week of the 27th with my family, but I should be able to handle this matter remotely if not in 
advance.
 
Please let me know what your Office would like to do.
 
Thanks.
 
Emory
 
J. Emory Smith, Jr.
Deputy Solicitor General
Office of the Attorney General
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, SC 29211
803-734-3642 Direct
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